
 

                          

 
Headteacher 
Mr Richard Catchpole BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

        

    Wednesday 6th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

The BJS annual firework spectacular is back!   

 

Join us on Thursday 4th November from 6pm for a night of music, food, drink and fantastic fireworks.  

 

Tickets are on sale exclusively to parents and carers of Busbridge CofE Junior School for 1 week until Sunday 

10th October at a reduced rate of £5 each. After this tickets will go on general release to the wider 

community and the price will rise to £6 per ticket.  

 

It’s always a really popular event so please get your tickets early from 

https://app.classlist.com/events/#/events/view/847541411.  

 

If you are a UK taxpayer and would like to help boost our fundraising please view your ticket after purchase 

and reply to the Gift Aid declaration. If you say Yes we can claim back an additional 25p of tax on every £1 

given. Please provide your house number/name and postcode so we can reclaim the Gift Aid. 

 

Also if you’re feeling generous, please consider making a donation to the school's MUGA (Multi-use games 

area) fundraising. You can add on additional £5 donations to be given to the MUGA fund all in one easy 

transaction. More details are available on the school website:  https://www.busbridge-

junior.surrey.sch.uk/web/muga 

 

As always, your support is greatly appreciated. Any queries please contact BJSChair@busbridge-

junior.surrey.sch.uk. 

 

Kind regards 

The Friends of BJS PTA Committee 
 

Busbridge CE (Aided) Junior School 
Brighton Road 

Busbridge 
Godalming 

Surrey 

GU7 1XA 
 

Telephone: 01483 417302 
 

Email: admin@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
Website: www.busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
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